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Please stay after worship today Rev. Murray will have bible study 
on the Book of Revelation.  
 
 
 

Rev. Murray & Karin will be attending an Ecumenical Celebration of God’s Word on 
Wednesday, January 24, 2024 @ 12:10 p.m. in Saint’s Peter’s Cathedral , Scranton, 
PA. All are welcomed to attend.  
 
The Mission/Outreach committee has again decided to participate in 
the Good Samaritan’s Operation Christmas Child project. As was 
done last year, donation items for each month will be provided. If you 
are willing to participate, and donate items in February, hats, scarves, 
gloves, or mittens and socks for children would be greatly 
appreciated. A box will be placed under the table in the hallway for 
your donations. The next meeting will be February 12th @ 7pm. Thank you 
 
If anyone would like to do the Children’s Moment to please let Pastor Murray or the 
Officer Administrator know of your interest. There is a sign-up sheet in the hallway. 
Thank you. 
 
Offering envelopes for 2024 are here and available for pickup either after church or 
during office hours. If you need other arrangements, please call the church office 570-
675-3131. 
 

2024 Per Capita - The Per Capita for 2023 has been set at $42.00 per person.  The 
total is divided among the Presbytery - $29.75, the Synod of the Trinity - $2.40, and the 
General Assembly - $9.85. Your support is greatly appreciated.  
Art Peoples, Clerk of Session 
 
Meals on Wheels ~ If you would like to volunteer for Meals on Wheels 
on any open dates, please call Meryl Davis @ (570) 310-1556. 
 

 

 

 
CONGREGATIONAL MEETING - On January 28, 2024, the Annual Congregational 
Meeting will be held following the morning worship service. 
  

Arthur J. Peoples, Clerk to the Session 

January 25 Windsor & Meryl 

February 8 open 
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It's that time of year to start thinking about the rummage 
sale.  That means it's time to get your jewelry that you 
never wear out of your jewelry box and give it to Allyson 
Lord as soon as possible.  Also, if you have small jewelry 
gift boxes that you won't be using, bring them along 
also.  Allyson will be accepting jewelry and small boxes 
until further notice.  Thank you in advance for your 
donations. 

Helping Hands will meet on Monday, January 29, 2024 @ 6:30 p.m. 

Annual reports are available on the table in the hallway. 

Request for Liturgists - We need liturgists. If you are interested in 
serving as a Liturgist, please check the poster on the bulletin board in 
the hallway and select a date. Nicole Administrative Assistant, will send 
you your material prior to the date you are scheduled to be the Liturgist. 
Thank you, Art Peoples, Clerk to the Session. 

 

Subscribe to our Email list for updates - Be sure to be in the know 
about all that is happening at Trinity Presbyterian Church by joining our 
email list.  Use the QR code next to this announcement to join (take a 
photo of it with a smartphone and the webpage will open) or go to 
http://www.dallastpc.org/join-our-email-list 

 
Trinity Presbyterian Church Building Use Calendar - The Session is requesting 
everyone who wishes to use the facilities at Trinity to schedule their events with Nicole 
Fleschut, Administrative Assistant. By phone:  570-675-3131 Or by email:  
trinitypress@frontiernet.net. This will ensure that everyone has an opportunity to use 
the building for approved activities, and we will not have double bookings. Thank you 
for your support. Art Peoples, Clerk of Session. 
 
Announcements need to be either emailed to trinitypress@frontiernet.net 
by Tuesday morning at 10 am or written on one of the forms found on 
the bulletin board and deposited in the office. Newsletter articles need to 
be submitted to the church office by January 30th. They need to be 
emailed to trinitypress@frontiernet.net along with any images.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 28, 2024  

http://www.dallastpc.org/join-our-email-list
mailto:trinitypress@frontiernet.net
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Date Time What’s Happening 

   

01-21 10:00 AM Worship & Childrens Church 

01-21 11:00 AM Bible Study – Book of Revelation 

01-21  10:00 AM  Annual Reports Distributed 

   
01-25  Meals on Wheels – Windsor & Meryl 

   

01-28 10:00 AM Worship & Childrens Church 

01-28 10:00 AM Congregational Meeting Following worship 

   

01-29 6:30 PM Helping Hands meeting 

   

02-04 10:00 AM Worship & Childrens Church 
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PRAYER CONCERNS  
 
Members of Trinity: 
Rich Burkhardt                          Mary & Walter Chappell              Neil & Mary Morrison                
Maria Pavlick                             Jim Snyder                                 Kathy & Doug Stevens              
Nancy Thomas                          Nancy Williams                           Phil & Leona Walter                  
Shirley Wolfkeil                               
   
Friends of Trinity: 
David Brobst – stroke- Friend of Alice & Don Kocher 
Richard Burns – friend of Barb Rinker, lung cancer 
Neil & Jennie Carlson - Friends of the Thompson’s 
Rev. Roger Griffith - Second Presbyterian Church 
Carol Gumienny- Stroke- eyes & balance- Nancy Thomas’s sister 
Sara Heil – Marianne Williams sister 
Wren Hopper – Murray & Karin’s 8-month-old great-great niece. She is blind and has 
many other serious health problems. 
Fred Hunt 
Barbara Jones – Betty Handley’s sister 
Delbert Jones – Betty Handley’s son  
Jeri Kane – Karin Thompson’s sister 
Marlene Kubosky – Health issues – Friend of Ken Jones 
Lillian McManus 
Sean McHale – Friend of Wayne & Marianne – serious illness 
Bill Morrison – poor health – Neil’s brother 
Fred and Fran Moody 
Sandi Morris 
Nancy Owens- Friend of Bette Handley 
Claudette Partington - medical issues – Friend of Allyson Lord 
Ron Pavlick 
Ann Roberts – Friend of Ken Jones 
Susan Rode – friend of Barb Rinker, health issues 
Bob and Barb Thomas 
Amy Wert – paralyzed from accident – daughter of Janie Millers co-worker 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


